
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
North Shore Pedestrian Bridge Improvements Project 
Pedestrian bridge along the west side of North Shore Drive over the  
Carver Canal in the City of West Palm Beach 
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 440015-1-52-01       

North Shore Pedestrian Bridge Improvements Project 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide information for the North Shore Pedestrian 
Bridge Improvements Project over the Carver Canal in the City of West Palm Beach. The City of West Palm Beach, as 
the Project Sponsor, received funding through the Palm Beach Transportation Planning Agency (TPA) and requested 
that FDOT design and construct the North Shore Pedestrian Bridge Improvements Project through the City of West 
Palm Beach Resolution No. 44-19.  The Palm Beach TPA Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) is an annual call for 
projects funded with a sub-allocation of the TPA’s federal Surface Transportation Block Grant funds for non-
motorized pedestrian and bicycle facilities for Complete Streets, safety, and recreation in Palm Beach County. For 
more information, visit Transportation Alternatives Program (TA) - Palm Beach TPA.  

Construction Cost: $2.7 million    Construction Start: August 2024   Anticipated Completion: Spring 2025 

Para información y preguntas en 
Español, por favor llame al (954) 777-4302. 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Construct a prefabricated steel pedestrian bridge on the

west side of North Shore Drive over the Carver Canal 
• Realign the pedestrian sidewalk path on the west side of

North Shore Bridge to the new pedestrian bridge 
• Reconstruct drainage outfalls along the north and south

sides of the newly constructed pedestrian bridge 
• Replace and upgrade signage impacted

by construction
• Add lighting on each side of the pedestrian bridge 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS
• Work will occur in phases to minimize impacts to

the public.
• Lane closures are allowed Monday through Friday from

9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Construction activities are allowed
Monday through Friday from 7:00 a.m. until 8:00 p.m. 

• A detour will be required for a limited duration (several
weeks) to set the pedestrian bridge in place from the
roadway; pedestrians will be directed across the existing
vehicular bridge sidewalk during this time. Advanced
notice will be provided prior to the full detour.

• Access to businesses and residences will be
maintained at all times.

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Michael Miller, P.E.— FDOT Project Manager 
michael.miller2@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 815-2151 

Hernando Garces — Project Administrator  
hernando@pioneercei.com or (954) 243-7731 

Silvana Ojeda — Community Outreach Specialist 
sojeda@corradino.com or (561) 905-0167 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Project website: www.d4dot.com 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes 

the efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s     
environment and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 
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